
      P a l m  S u n d a y  o f  t h e  P a s s i o n  o f  t h e  L o r d                           M a r c h  2 4 t h ,  2 0 2 4   

Today begins the first day of Holy Week. Palm 
Sunday commemorates the entry of Jesus into 
Jerusalem, where he is proclaimed king. 
 
The first reading, from Isaiah, is one of four poems 
that are called "the Servant Songs." Another of these 
poems will be heard on Good Friday. While these 
texts are believed to have originated during the exile, 
the Church sees these words as speaking to the 
identity of Jesus, the one who has given. himself for 
the life of others. 
 

The psalm refrain, "My God, my God, why have you 
abandoned me," will be heard in today's Gospel 
reading from Mark. Since this line also appears in the 
Gospel of Matthew, Psalm 22 is perhaps one of the 
best known of the lament psalms. 
 
Today's text from Philippians is often referred to as 
the "Christ hymn." Paul uses this poem of uncertain 
origin to speak of the humiliation and the exaltation of 
Jesus. 
Similarities between this text and the reading from 
Isaiah are self-evident. 
Since Mark's passion account is lengthy, involving 
multiple scenarios, it can be difficult to follow the 
details of the Gospel. The text opens with the 
religious authorities plotting to arrest Jesus and put 
him to death and is followed by a meal in Bethany, 
where Jesus was anointed, the preparation for the 
Passover meal and the meal itself, Jesus' foretelling 
of Peter's denial, Jesus' prayer in the garden, Judas' 
denial, Jesus arrest and trial, and finally his death 
and burial.     
         

WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION REPORT 

Regular Collection for 3/17/24 $6380             
Annual Catholic Appeal $5176  
Pending to Pledge $4935                                             
Thank you for your continuing support throughout the 
year. Father Gerardo 

      

Palm Sunday of the Passion of The Lord 
 

   My God my God why have you abandon me? 

To generate a mass intention, please stop by the 
back of the Pala Mission or contact the Parish Office 
at (760) 742-3317. All envelopes are accepted in 
mass baskets and in the Mission’s donation boxes, 
located at the front of the Pala Mission. We ask for a 
$10 donation per intention.                                              
Please give 2 weeks’ notice. Thank you 
Comuníquese con la oficina parroquial al                     
760-742-3317 para hacer arreglos para pasar o deja 
un sobre con su intencione y donación en la canasta 
de misas o en las cajas de donaciones de la Misión. 
Pedimos una donación de $10 por intención.        
Por favor avise con 2 semana de anticipación.  
Gracias 
 

 

 

 

 

March 23rd Sat 

5pm † Anita Caayao                                                   

Healing in our reservations 

March 24th Sun 

8am † Jan K. Earle   

Blessings for Michael Burns  

9:30am † Jake Eagle feather Jacome  

† Judy Barnes  

11am † Rosa Martha Valencia  

Birthday Blessings-Blanca Suazo  

March 25th Mon.  

8am Healing-Terry Lynch  

March 26th Tues.  

8am Healing Lester Mason  

Blessings-Claire, Molly & Robert Simon  

March 27th Wed.   

8am † Jason Lee Gillespie  

March 28th Thurs.  

8am  HOLY THURSDAY  

March 29th Fri.  

8am  GOOD FRIDAY  

 

Mission San Antonio supports reporting allegations of sexual 
misconduct: The diocese of San Diego treats all allegations of sexual 
misconduct by clergy or Church personnel seriously and deals with 
them in a prompt, confidential and thorough manner. To report 
sexual misconduct by clergy or Church personnel, including abuse, 
please call Mary Acosta, Victim Assistance Coordinator, (858) 490-
8353, email misconduct@sdcatholic.org, or 
visit www.safeinourdiocese.org. Situations of recent or ongoing 
sexual abuse should be reported to local law enforcement.  

 

mailto:misconduct@sdcatholic.org
http://www.safeinourdiocese.org/
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NAME:      Envelopes: Yes or No? 

PHONE NUMER: 

ADDRESS: 

Welcome new Parishioners! Fill out the bottom section of this paper and drop it in the collection basket. You can also 

leave this registration at the drop boxes located at the front of Pala Mission altar. You are welcome to contact us by 

email: parishoffice@missionsanantoniodepala.org   

 
        

 

 

 


